
Video Report on Obamacare ID Theft Scam

September 20, 2013 - We've published a couple of stories already on ID theft scams that use the Affordable Care Act to
target victims, but we haven't run any video reports on the subject before.  TV station WQOW in Eau Claire, Wisconsin
just ran a report which is worth watching. Since many states will be launching healthcare exchanges on October 1st, we
suspect that this scam will only grow in size. There is absolutely no barrier to entry and there are no geographic
restrictions that would prevent it from going nationwide.


WQOW TV: Eau Claire, WI NEWS18 News, Weather, and Sports





    

        

            Tweet

            

(function() {

var s = document.createElement('SCRIPT'), s1 = document.getElementsByTagName('SCRIPT')[0];

s.type = 'text/javascript';

s.src = 'http://widgets.digg.com/buttons.js';

s1.parentNode.insertBefore(s, s1);

})();



             

            

                

  (function() {

    var po = document.createElement('script'); po.type = 'text/javascript'; po.async = true;

    po.src = 'https://apis.google.com/js/plusone.js';

    var s = document.getElementsByTagName('script')[0]; s.parentNode.insertBefore(po, s);

  })();



             

        

    





byJim Malmberg

Note: When posting a comment, please sign-in first if you want a response. If you are not registered, click here.
Registration is easy and free.
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